VILLAGE OF LOMBARD REQUEST FOR BOARD OF TRUSTEES ACTION

For Inclusion on Board Agenda Bids and Proposals

TO :	President and Village Board of Trustees				
FROM :	David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager Leh				
DATE :	November 1, 2011 Agenda Date: November 17, 2011				
TITLE :	Bid Opening For:_	Salt Brine & A	Anti-Icing N	<u> 1aterial fo</u>	or FY2012
SUBMITTED BY: Chris Bohnert, Streets & Electrical Supervisor					
Total Number of Bi	dders Meeting Speci		sed Yes		- No
Performance Bond 1			Yes		_No
Were Any Bids Wit	<u> </u>		Yes		No
Explanation:					
Waiver of Bids Requ If yes, explain:	uested?	XX	_Yes		_No
Award Recommend Responsible Bidder If no, explain:			_Yes		_No
FISCAL IMPACT: Engineer's estimate/budget estimate \$11,000.00 Amount of Award \$11,000.00 2715.733200					
BACKGROUND/RECOMMENDATION: See attached memo.					
Has Recommended Bidder Worked for Village Previously X_YesNo If yes, was quality of work acceptableYesNo Was item bid in accordance with Public Act 85-1295?YesNo Waiver of bids - Public Act 85-1295 does not apply X_Yes					
REVIEW (as needed Village Attorney XX Finance Director XX Village Manager X X	Pin they Suf		Date Date Date	1 2 15	



To:

David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager

Through:

Carl Goldsmith, Director of Public Works

From:

Chris Bohnert, Streets & Electrical Supervisor

Date:

November 1, 2011

RE:

Waiver of Bids for PWO-1221

Anti-Icing Material and Salt Brine for FY 2012

Public Works has received pricing from (3) three vendors to supply Anti-Icing material and (1) one vendor to supply Salt Brine for the 2011-2012 winter season. The quotes are as follows:

Anti-Icing Material

Salt Brine Gasaway Distributers Inc.

.38/gal

Gasaway Distributers Inc.

1.10/gal

Industrial Systems LTD.

1.15/gal

Wellspring Environmental

1.18/gal

I am requesting a waiver of bids and award of a contract to Gasaway Distributers Inc., in an amount not to exceed \$11,000.00 for the purchase of both anti-icing material and salt brine for the current winter season. Please place this item on the agenda for consideration by the Village Board on November 17, 2011.

Please contact me should you have any questions.